| (1/872009) Merilee Livingston - Wexpro Gas Resources Atin: Ted Boyer (UNCLASSIFIED)

From: "Spencer, Douglas J." <
To: <mlivingston@utah.gov>
Date: 1/8/2009 8:13 AM

Subject: Wexpro Gas Resources Atin: Ted Boyer (UNCLASSIFIED)

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
Caveats: NONE

Mr. Boyer,

This email is to urge you to reconsider the recent PSC decision to exclude
the Wexpro gas from the pricing for CNG vehicles.

This is a selfish, radical decision that will undermine what progress Utah

has made in the NGV industry. Our state continues to be one of the cheapest

in the nation and more and more UTAHNS are driving CNG; not only helping our
environment hut generating revenue for Utah business and reducing our

dependancy on gasoline/diesel.

Do what is right, put this decision to the public and let the people using
the natural gas in this state make the decision.

SFC Doug Spencer
A Co 485th BSB (DISTRO)
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